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Do this one thing before winter … for that perfect garden 

Dear Andrea, 

Relaxing in your beautiful garden is a great way to pass a glorious fall evening, isn’t it? In fact, 

most of our customers consider their Me time in my garden the highpoint of their day.  

And we couldn’t be happier to hear this. 

As your trusted lawncare providers for the past 40 years, maintaining your garden with the 

utmost care has given us equal pleasure.  

That’s why Green Leaf Lawncare is inviting you to sign up within the next 10 days for our special 

garden winterizing service. 

It’s free of cost and offered only to our valued customers. Our way of saying your patronage is 

important to us. And your garden is our pride and joy too. 

In much the same way that little kids snuggle up tight on Christmas Eve to wake up bright-eyed 

and ready for action on Christmas Day, we simply put your garden to bed – carefully and 

expertly – to preserve soil nutrients, plant vitality, and moisture retention during the winter 

months.  

To dig a little deeper, we will … 

 Cover lawn area with leaves, compost, and bark mulch to enrich the soil 

 Conduct soil tests to ascertain nutrient quality 

 Prune shrubs and tree branches to ensure optimum springtime regrowth 

 Eliminate weed incursion 

That way your garden – like those little kids – will be ready to burst on the scene with robust 

springtime vigor. 
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And … did someone mention leaves? Yes … no more leaf raking for the rest of the season! 

If that thought makes you smile … we invite you to schedule a visit soon.  

Feel free to call us to make your appointment at 206-000-0000. 

You and your beautiful garden deserve nothing less. And remember … it will cost you nothing.  

We hope to hear from you soon. 

Your Green Leaf Lawncare Team 

 


